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DATE: June 5, 2025 
 
TO: CVCTF Persons in Our Care 
 
FROM: Warden Suter 

SUBJECT: Visiting Room Vending Machines 

 
Chippewa Valley Correctional Treatment Facility (CVCTF) will be transitioning to 
cashless vending machines in the visiting room, effective June 13, 2025. 
 
Visitors will no longer be allowed to bring coins or bills into the facility once this change 
takes place. Instead, friends and family will be allowed to bring in one credit or debit 
card for vending machine use during visits.  
 
We encourage you to communicate this information to friends and family on your visiting 
list in order to ensure they are able to plan for this change prior to their next scheduled 
in-person visit.  
 
A memo will be posted on the Department of Correction’s public website under the 
“Adult Facilities – Chippewa Valley Correctional Treatment Facility” tab to inform friends 
and family of this change. 
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